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Re:  MKn/LT 
 
8 September 2021 
 
 
Dear parent 
 

I am pleased to inform you that there will be a Year 10 ‘Step up to Success’ information evening held on 
Wednesday 15 September starting at 6.00pm.  After a turbulent couple of years in education as a result 
of the global pandemic, it is really important that parents are able to support their children with regards to 
learning and progress leading into the students' final years at school.  To assist with this, we welcome 
you to join us to look at the following topics, that will ensure you are armed with all you need to support 
your child at home: 
 

 Outline of the year ahead - including GCSE examination series 

 Post-16 avenues/applications and personal statements 

 Resources available to support learning/revision  

 Effective use of interventions 

 3 quick revision tips to aid home learning 
 

The session will last no longer than 45 minutes but will contain key information and content to ensure that 
you are in touch and up to date with what is happening with your child's future preparations. 
 

I look forward to seeing you then. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mr M Knott  
Assistant Headteacher 
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